
 

 

Twin Creeks Elementary School 
Instrumental Music Program 

 
Dear 3rd  grade parents, 
Next  year your child has the opportunity to participate in the Instrumental Music 
program. 
 
Twin Creeks offers traditional string and band instruments.  The violin, viola, cello, 
trombone, trumpet, alto saxophone, clarinet, and flute represent the variety your child 
may choose from.  Percussion is also available for a limited number of students as they 
learn to read music. 
 
A donation of $50  per child for the full school year of instruction is being requested.  
Payment arrangements are available.  Donations are voluntary and no child will be 
excluded from participation in Instrumental Music regardless of donation. 
 
If your child wishes to participate in the Instrumental Music program at Twin Creeks, 
please fill out the form below and return it to the office. 
 
I look forward to working with your child.  Feel free to email me should you have any 
questions.  My contact information is:   tknight@srvusd.net or  (510) 962-2161 
 
Terri Knight, Music Teacher 
 

 
Instrumental Music Program 2023-2024 

 
My child   _________________________________________    is planning to take 
instrumental music.   
 
My child is interested in playing the ______________________________________. 
 
Parent signature______________________________________________________ 
 
Home telephone_______________________   Cell phone_____________________ 
 
Parent Email_________________________________________________________ 
 
Classroom Teacher________________________________  Room____________ 
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